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Monday, 23 March, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Re: School provision during COVID 19 pandemic                                                                                                                     
  
Thank you for your continued support over what has been a very challenging and uncertain 
time for us all. As you will be aware, the government have closed all schools except for 
vulnerable students and those whose parents are key workers.  
 
I have taken the decision to close the school following confirmation from the relevant 
parents/ carers that their child will not be accessing a provision at The Heights, Burnley 
during the pandemic.  
 
If you need to, you can contact school in the following ways: 

 Email enquiries@theheightsburnley.com 

 Phone 07379 241 143 
 
Please ensure your child is following the government guidelines and staying safe by 
implementing social distancing measures, only making necessary journeys and continuing to 
wash their hands regularly.  
 

Yours sincerely  
  
 
Susannah Berry 
Headteacher 
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